
 

  

Screven County School System  

COVID Cleaning Plan 2022-2023 
 

 
Screven County Board of Education will follow CDC and Georgia Department of Health 
guidelines for cleaning.  Screven County Maintenance & Operations and Bazemore Services 
have created the following plan to create a clean environment for students and staff.  
 

●​ All school buildings will be sanitized daily by Bazemore Services.  This sanitization will 
include treating all areas with an approved disinfectant applied by electrostatic sprayers. 
The electrostatic sprayer allows for better coverage on surfaces. Products being used are 
EPA registered and have shown to kill COVID-19. 

 
●​ Bazemore Services and the SCSS BOE maintenance staff will wipe down high-touched 

surfaces (doors, front desk, front lobby)  frequently during the day.  
 
●​ Restrooms will be cleaned throughout the day and will be sanitized every afternoon.  
 
●​ Cafeteria area will be wiped down by the food service staff between servings.  
 
●​ Teachers will be provided with a spray bottle of BIOSQUE, gloves, and disposable towels 

to use in their classroom. These products will take the place of Clorox wipes.       
 
●​ Buses will be sanitized after the morning and afternoon routes. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about this cleaning plan, please feel free to contact Chip 
Weaver, Director of Operations.   
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